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Consider recommendations regarding a Biennial Report for the Syringe Exchange Program, as follows:
a) Receive and file the report for Fiscal Year 2017-2018 on The Right Outfit Syringe Exchange Program; and
b) Determine that the above action is not a “Project” because it is an organizational and administrative activity

of government that under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to section 15378(b)(5) of
the CEQA Guidelines.
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